
TOWN OF NEW FAIRFIELD 

SAFETY COMMITTEE 

REGULAR MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, December 8, 2021 

REVISED 

 

 
The Regular Meeting of the Safety Committee was called to order by Chairman, Linda Fox at 11:15 a.m. via Zoom.   

 

Present: Linda Fox, Kara Mehler, Derrek Guertin, Eric Kist, and  Linda Lull.  

 

Approval of Minutes:   

A motion to approve the September 8, 2021 minutes was made by Derrek Guertin and seconded by Kara Mehler.  

Approved by all. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Accident Reports:  There are no accident reoports. 

 

Old Safety issues:  

Per Jeff Morrell the strips for the stairs at the Senior Center have been ordered and should be installed within the next few 

weeks. 

 

Per Jeff Morrell the chimney on the Town Hall roof has been repaired and the cap is in place. 

 

New Business: 

 

Safety Issues: 

Derrek Guertin stated that  a summary of safety issues/concerns should be presented to the First Selectman since some 

issues require budget and other  approvals to be addressed. 

There were no new safety issues at this time. 

  

Meeting Dates 2022:  The scheduled meting dates for 2022 are March 9, June 8, September 14, and December 14. 

 

Olga Melnikov will be added to the Committee in place of Ed Sbordone. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Kara Mehler and seconded by Derrek Guertin. Meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Linda Fox, Chairman  
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